
November 25, 2002

NOTIFICATION

Effective immediately- Custer County will be requiring a permit for any oversize and overweight
vehicles traveling on Custer County roads.

Application for such vehicle s can be obtained by visiting the office of the Custer County Road &
Bridge department located at 213 North 4th Street in Westcliffe. Please call (719) 783-2281 for
information.
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